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Save The Date & Reminders!

March 18th
Micro Registration Open

April 1st
Early Bird Micro Registration

April
Weather & field conditions pending, outdoor

practice starts at the beginning of April!

Watch your emails and texts for messages

from your Team Manager or Coach!

April 19th
Micro Registration ends

May 1st
2023/2024 Season registration opens!

June 12 & 13th
Tryouts U11-U15 boys

June 13th
Academy Night U7-U10 Boys & Girls

June 14th & 15th
Tryouts U11-U15 Girls

June 19th & 20th
Tryouts U16-U19 Boys & Girls

THANK YOU!

The Club would like to thank everyone for making our

First Annual HUSC Beer & Wine Tasting Fundraiser a

huge success! Thank you to the parents and club

supporters that helped promote this event and

purchased tickets! Thank you to our Coaches for

being our servers for the night! Thank you to the

volunteers for filling in where needed! And a huge

thank you to all the businesses and families that

made donations! We had an amazing selection of

raffle and silent auction items! Some of the

moments were captured in pics below. We look

forward to next year!

Micro Program (Ages 3-6)

Registration Open!

$50 Early Bird Registration by 4/1/23

$55 Registration from 4/2/23 - 4/19/23

Click Here To Register

Your little ones will be on the field learning while you

as a parent get to watch! In this program they will

begin to engage with coaching staff and work on their

listening skills and following directions. It can look

chaotic but trust us, we are making progress through

fun! Spread the word! Registration will open in March.

Questions? Email tl.dob.husc@gmail.com

Spring Season & Practice Shirts

Weather and field conditions pending, our Spring

Season starts at the beginning of April! Your Team

Manager or Coach will reach out regarding practice

day(s) and times along with game schedules. You will

also have two opportunities to purchase new practice

shirts. We will advise day/time as we get closer.

Shirts are $12ea.

Team Photographers

Game pictures needed for our social media! As the

outdoor Spring Season starts please continue to

submit horizontal game shots! Email to

huscphotos@gmail.com within 24 - 48 hrs of game

end.

Current Volunteer Opportunities

Community Event - May 21st

Looking for booth volunteers to work alongside staff

members for the 2nd Annual Hartford Craft Fair,

located in the Recreation Center parking lot. Help us

spread the word about HUSC!

Shifts:
8:30am - 12:30pm - 2 spots available

12:30pm - 4:30pm - 2 spots available

Players 16 & up can volunteer

Email volunteer.husc@gmail.com if interested!

Spring Field Line Painters -

Two volunteers are needed to paint lines on fields

6 & 7. Training to be provided.

Email: tl.dob.husc@gmail.com

Don’t forget your volunteer checks are set to be

cashed at the end of the Spring Season if your hours

have not been met.

Volunteer Hours Submittal
We have a new method of submitting volunteer hours.

Please fill out the Google Doc here. This will

automatically get sent to our Director of Volunteers.

Questions email volunteer.husc@gmail.com
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mailto:tl.dob.husc@gmail.com
mailto:huscphotos@gmail.com
mailto:volunteer.husc@gmail.com
mailto:tl.dob.husc@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/DzDn6iSqKpv2C6Sd6
mailto:volunteer.husc@gmail.com


Coach’s Corner

As we wrap up our winter season, I want to give a

shout out to Madison Futsal. Their league is first

class for many reasons. Top competition, excellent

referees, modified (common-sense) playing guidelines

that are tailored toward real development, such as

unlimited pass-back to the goalkeeper (unlike

traditional futsal) and the 6’ throwing rule,

encouraging specific distribution from the

goalkeeper. Additionally the staff is run by a friend

of mine Ilir Lushaj, who assembles a staff of

professional, respectful, hard-working folks that are

sincerely interested in feedback to make their league

better. -Jim Schrot | Director of Coaching


